Diane Smith Per "conurbant@comune.vicenza.it"

<Diane .Smith @tcpa.org.uk> <conurbant@comune.vicenza.it>

17/07/2013 10.16 CcC "Marika@ekodoma.lv" <Mari|l<a@ekodoma.lv>, Isobel
Bruun-Kiaer <Isobel.Bruun-Kiaer@tcpa.org.uk>

Per favore, rispondere a
Diane Smith CCR

<Diane.Smith@tcpa.org.uk> | QOggetto Re: Upcoming meeting

Cronologia: & Questo messaggio ha ricevuto una risposta.

Hello Federica

| can confirm that we are meeting in London on 9 But can we make the time 11.00 please
because | am travelling from my home that moormind cannot be there for 9.30.

Hope you have a great summer holiday!

Diane

Sent from my BlackBerry® wireless device

From: <conurbant@comune.vicenza.it>
Date: Wed, 17 Jul 2013 09:49:08 +0200

To: Diane Smith<Diane.Smith@tcpa.org.uk>
Cc: <Marika@ekodoma.lv>

Subject: Upcoming meeting

Dear Diane and Marika,

next 2 weeks I will have my summer holidays and I will be back on August 5th at the
office, so I just would like to confirm our meeting on "peer to peer approach" on Friday
August 9th in London.

Dear Diane could you please confirm us that it is ok with you if we will arrive at your
office at 9.30?

Thanking you and wishing you a nice day,
Kind regards
Federica

Federica Fontana
conurbant@comune.vicenza.it
ph.: +39 0444 221246
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